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Dear Parents, 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASS IX 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

• NABET 
October 20, 2020 

In continuation to the circular dated 14th October 2020 regarding the verification of your ward's 
details, you are requested to come to school again along with your spouse and ward to verify and 
finalise the details of your ward before finalising with CBSE for the registration for Class IX. It is 
mandatory for both the parents and the student to come and sign the document in the presence of 
the class teacher after verifying the details on Saturday, October 24, 2020 from 11 a.m. to 
2.30 p.m. Class teachers will give you an appointed time. Please stick to the time. 

Those who cannot come on Saturday, they can come on Monday, 261h October 2020 between 
8.30 a.m. and 12.30 p.m. 

Students need not wear the school uniform when they come to school. However all have to 
come to school in decent attire as per the latest Oman Government Guidelines. Please come to 
school with a face mask and follow social distancing norms. Please do not gather in groups in or 
around the school campus when you come to school. 

CLASS ROOM NO (C Block) CLASS ROOM NO (C Block) 

IXA 020 IXH 113 

IXB 022 !XI 114 

IXC 023 IX J 115 

IXD 024 IXK 116 

IXE 026 IXL 117 

IXF 027 IXM 118 

IXG 112 

With Warm Regards 

D,JIJ.~ 
Principal 
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